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Natick Center Station: Construction 
Advisory – Station Entrance Relocation 

 
 

The MBTA is continuing to work on the Natick 
Center Commuter Rail Station, with the Station 
remaining open during construction. 

The contractor is planning to start construction at 
the          West End of the station starting in early 2023. 
This work will include the installation of the West 
End ramps, stairways, elevators, and other 
construction activities.  

In order to perform the West End work safely 
and efficiently, the current entrances will be 
relocated to Washington Street. These 
temporary entrances will be open starting 
February 13, 2023, through the end of the 
year.    

Please see the map on the opposite side of 
this page with a view of the project area and 
suggested routes to the Inbound and 
Outbound platforms on Washington Street.  

 

 
When complete, the new station will include  
2 new elevators, 2 accessible ramps,  
6 stairways, a  new platform, a pedestrian 
bridge, and bicycle     parking. 

For more information on this project, including 
a            video recording with more information on this 
station entrance relocation, and to sign up for 
email updates please visit: 
www.MBTA.com/natickcenter 

To add your email address to the project update 
distribution list, scroll down to the bottom of the 
project page and click on  

“Sign up for email updates.” 

We appreciate your patience during 
construction.                Natick Center is one of the MBTA’s 
busier Commuter Rail stations, and this work 
supports making it accessible to all customers 
and community members. 

If you have any questions, please feel free 
to               contact the project team at 
natickcenter@mbta.com 
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Natick Center Station 
Accessibility Improvements –  

Temporary Station Entrance Relocation  
 

The temporary entrance will be in effect from 
February 2023 through the end of the year. 
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